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OSH Circular 2016-05   (01 May 2016) 
 

            Cat On A Leash Syndrome? 
           

         
Back in the Early 1980’s, a Portland, Oregon longshore worker (Bob Nixon) produced a 
series of OSH-related posters that received wide distribution at West Coast ports. The 
image above represents one of them. 
 
The ILA~USMX Joint Safety Committee would be the first to admit that in today’s world 
the poster’s meaning could go in several different directions. Just the same, we invite you 
to interpret it any way you choose. The bottom line, however, is beyond dispute.  
 
Here on the waterfront, being properly trained, knowing, respecting and observing OSH 
regulations save lives. The regulations provide us with a good foundation to do just that. 
All the regulations become meaningless, however, unless we all work together in creating 
and maintaining safe workplaces. If you’re truly interested in saving some lives, take the 
time to ensure that labor and management are doing their part… by doing yours.  
 
Training; Knowledge; Respect for the regulations; Respect for one another…. It works! 


